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A core vision of our Trust, Anglian Learning, is to enable dynamic, empowered learners who thrive 

and lead in their communities: locally, nationally and globally. Over the course of November, 

students have been involved in a number of activities demonstrating their responsibility and care for 

others and for our environment.  

Twenty-two students across Years 7-11 represented the College at Cambridgeshire schools’ COP 27 

conference at Sawston Village College on 16th November. The day involved a series of workshops 

focussing on how secondary schools can tackle climate change. Students were involved in debating 

international environmental proposals and for presenting their local green projects.  

Our Eco Forum, led by the Geography department, will continue this work, developing a number of 

initiatives across the school to help to reduce energy consumption and make improvements to the 

College environment.  

It was great to see a number of students’, past and present, with their exhibited artwork at the St 

Michaelhouse Café in Cambridge. The gallery showcased the artistic talent of LVC students and 

included pieces from all Trust secondary schools in a range of medium. The event was a great 

celebration of the arts.  

Another way in which LVC students have been creative in the community is through involvement in a 

Cards for Bravery initiative. Recently featured on the One Show, including Mrs Garner, our Director 

of Inclusion, Cards for Bravery is a local voluntary organisation focussing on making positive 

homemade cards for hospitalised and seriously ill children. LVC students have been involved in 

making cards in the Henry Morris Centre at lunchtime. 

 


